NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary

September 7, 2000

Amerind Oil Company limited Partners
415 W. Wall, Suite 500
Midland, Tx 79701-4467

Re: Closure Report submitted on Sept 6™ 2000
Sec 28-T16S-R37E
Carter #2 — work-over pit

Dear Gentlemen:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) is in receipt of the Closure Report submitted September
6% 2000, which was submitted by Sunset Environmental. The NMOCD hereby grants closure of the above
referenced location.

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this closure does not relieve Amerind Oil Company limited Partners
of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate conlamination that should pose a threat to
groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve
Amerind Oil Company limited Partners of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any further questions, or need any assistance please do not hesitate to write or call me at (505) 393-
6161 ext...113.

Sincerely, , g
Donna Williams
Environmental Engineer Specialist

cc: Roger Anderson — Environmental Bureau Chief
Chris Williams — District I Supervisor
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